
Save the Date 

 

May 
6 Foundation Open 
 Morning 
19 Colour Explosion 

Run4Fun 
25 School Cross  Country 
26 5/6 Bike Hike 
 

June 
9 Report Writing Day 
12 King’s Birthday 
21 5/6 Sports Carnival 
23 End of Term 

4th May, 2023 

Certificates of  

Recognition 

*Kamalei Cokanauto*  
*Kyver Meloury*  
*Toby Barnes* 

Fiona Carson - Principal 

Hello Everyone,  
 

Yesterday saw some tired, but happy campers arrive back from the grade 3/4 camp at Valley 
Homestead. It was wonderful to hear how proud the students were to stay away from home for 
two nights and challenge themselves through the different activities. Again, staff had very positive 
feedback from the camp operators regarding how polite and respectful the students were 
throughout the camp. Thanks goes to Mrs Martin, Mr Arnold, Miss Ammer and Chloe Impink for 
supporting the students while they were away.  
 

Thank you to everyone who supported our       
Outdoor Movie Night last week. We were very     
fortunate to have calm, mild conditions. Thank 
you to Appin Park PS School Council members for 
their organisation and sale of drinks and popcorn. 
An extra big thank you goes to Jo and Adam     
Williams, and the Wangaratta Veterinary Clinic for 
their kind donation in support of the event. 

Could all Grade 2, 3 & 4 
students please bring a 

small to medium glass jar 
to the art room for an 
art project beginning 

soon.  e.g. 380gm/560gm 
Vegemite jar. 

School Run4Fun Colour Explosion Fundraiser Friday 19th May 
 

Students have received their sponsorship booklet and can create their online profile       
at www.australianfundraising.com.au.  Big prizes are up for grabs! Unlock your first    
incentive prize simply by raising $10 online. The more your child raises, the more prizes 
they will receive. 
 

• Students should wear a white T-shirt. Casual clothes can be worn for the entire day. 
 Students are also welcome to wear rainbow accessories on the day.  
• $5 donation on the day which enters students into the run.  Students will receive  
 rainbow headbands and sunglasses.  
• Canteen will be open at recess - gold coin for a hot Milo & homemade cookies.  
• Bus travellers must bring a change of clothing to change into before getting onto the 
 bus.  

 
 

A huge thank you to everyone who has already begun fundraising!  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.australianfundraising.com.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CNicole.Godde%40education.vic.gov.au%7C022d4c54ebde4f8dee3908db4c378fcc%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638187573740610018%7CUnknow


3/4 Quest 
This Term our Quest is our Design and Technology based quest. We will 
create, develop, modify and run our own class “Cardboard Arcade". We 
will be using the engineering and design process, where we will imagine, 
plan, create, test, improve and share.  

The Year 3/4 students had a fantastic time at     
the Valley Homestead 3 day adventure camp. The 
students engaged in a variety of physical activities 
including, rock climbing, archery, dual flying fox, 
free-fall slide, a vertical climbing challenge and 
some bush survival experiences.  

On the free fall slide when some of us were 
scared we encouraged each other and gave 
it a go. 

 Bonny Febvre 

Rock climbing was very fun and we 
called out nice things to help everyone 
climb.   

Logan Mills 


